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 Subject: Partial Compliance to California Proposition 65 

 All of Drossbach’s products with the exception of our “FR” (Flame retardant) products are 
 compliant with The California Proposition 65, Jan. 2020. Any products, that the 4 & 5 digit of our 
 (15 digit) part number is a” FE”, “FP”,” NN”, “V0”, “VE” & “VP” are not compliant (see 
 attached highlighted “FR” codes not compliant in Dross-004). They are not compliant due to the 
 presence of 2% Antimony Trioxide (Sb2O3) as part of their formulation package. Antimony 
 Trioxide is listed on the 2nd page of California Proposition 65. As for us applying a Prop. 65 
 Warning label, we would only apply one if “we” were shipping directly into California. Whether 
 you are re-packaging products into unique quantities or shipping full box quantities to California, 
 you would be required to put a warning label on your boxes. If you have any other questions or 
 need more information please let me know. 

 Best Regards 

 Mik� She� 
 Quality Assurance Manager 

 Drossbach N.A. 


